
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
  

  
  

   
 

 

   
 
 

  
 

 

 

  

City of Lake City, Florida 

Notice of Intent to Award a Single/Sole Source Procurement 

Cues Retrofit for Existing Equipment Camera Truck
RFI-006-2020

Date  12/05/2019 

Written Response Due: December 13, 2019 

Time: 
Electronic Address: 
Fax Number: 

2:00 PM 
procurement@lcfla.com 
386-755-6112

This is not a Request for Proposals and there is no solicitation available. The proposed contract action 
is for product or services for which the City intends to award with only one source under the authority of 
and in accordance with Florida State Statute 287.057(3)(c). Any responses received as a result of this 
Notice of Intent shall be considered solely for the purpose of determining whether to conduct a 
competitive procurement. Responses will not be considered as proposals, bids, or quotes.  

The City of Lake City, Florida intends to award sole-source procurement for the Upgrade of an 
existing 11 year old Cues Camera Truck we upgrading the truck's CCTV to modern standards. The 
electronics in this vehicle are now obsolete. The old mainline lateral, and grout equipment systems 
will be replaced with new electronics and systems that will integrate with the software upgrades that 
were performed last fiscal year. The retrofit will also include in-depth field training for operations 
personnel to familiarize them with the new equipment. The City would contract this procurement 
with Cues, Inc, located at 3600 Rio Vista Ave, Orlando, FL 32805. 

Interested firms or individuals may identify their interest and capability to respond to the requirement 
by submitting in writing their name, address, point of contact, telephone number, email, and a statement 
regarding capability to provide the specified procurement per the attached specifications. Interested 
firms will be considered only if they respond with clear and convincing documentation that they are 
capable of meeting or exceeding the requirements stated herein and it will work with the existing 
equipment. All responses received within seven (7) business days after the date of publication of 
this synopsis will be reviewed by the City. A determination by the Procurement Department not 
to compete this proposed action based on the responses to this notice is solely within the discretion 
of the Procurement Department.

All responses must be in writing and returned to ATTN: Karen Nelmes, Procurement 
Department, City of Lake City,  205 N. Marion Ave., Lake City Florida, 32055 or by: Facsimile 
number (386) 755-6112, e-mail procurement@lcfla.com.  Note the number of the Sole Source 
Information inquiry on documentation.
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